
EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES: 2.3.05

05.2
Publication of Marks on the Web (Min 04.175)

During the 2003/4 academic year the Committee agreed that marks published on the web must include any amendments made at meetings of examination boards/course committees.  As a result of this decision the dates for the publication of marks were put back by one week at the end of Semester One and three working days following Supplementary (August resit Boards), and by almost two weeks from this year at the end of Semester Two.

The Committee was asked to consider a paper (TLC/05/1) which outlined the consequences of the above decision for the appeals process, for the review of student performance and for changes to module choices.

The Committee considered the following options:

a) extend by one week the deadline for the submission of appeals following Semester One assessments so that this deadline was one week after the publication of marks;

b) bring forward the date of publication of marks on the web following Semester One assessments by one week to what it used to be in previous years and incorporate marks amendments subsequently.

The Committee considered the second option preferable, as it would ensure that module changes were fully informed by results in Semester One and allow the counselling of poorly performing students to be undertaken at an earlier stage. The Committee noted that the volume of marks amended at this stage was relatively small.  

AGREED:


i) that the date of publication of marks on the web following Semester One assessments be brought forward by one week and that any course committee amendments to provisional marks should follow;

ii) that no change be made to dates for Semester Two and the supplementary examinations.

